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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Director

Metropolitan and Regional Projects South
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Caroline Owen

Dear Madam,
Section 75W Request to Modify Approved Concept Plan for Clemton Park Village, Campsie

Thank you for your letter dated 13 April 2012 regarding the abovementioned proposal. Transport
for NSW has reviewed the modification request for Clemton Park Village (MP07_0106 MOD 2) and
requires the Transport Condition 6.30 to include the following:

New bus stops and associated bus stop infrastructure shall be provided on Harp Street and
Charlotte Street by the proponent, to support any regular future bus service introduced
along Harp Street and Charlotte Street to service the site. The bus stops shall be provided
where required by Transport for NSW and shall be constructed to relevant standards and at
no cost to Canterbury Council. Prior to the installation of bus stops on Harp Street and
Charlotte Street, the proponent shall liaise with Transport for NSW (Transport Services) as
to its requirements for the number, location, and timing of bus stops, which will also be
subject to approval by Canterbury Council’s Local Traffic Committee.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Angela Malloch on 8202
3562 or Angela.Malloch@transport.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely,

18 Lee Street Chippendale NSW 2008
PO Box K659 Haymarket NSW 1240
T 8202 2200 F 8202 2209
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ABN 18 804 239 602



